
NOTICE TO BIDDERS' 

The receiving of sealed proposals for PUUNENE AVENUE WIDENING, KUIHELANI 

HIGHWAY TO HANSEN ROAD AND MOKULELE HIGHWAY WIDENING HANSEN 

ROAD TO VICINITY OF CANE HAUL ROAD CROSSING, FEDERAL-AID PROJECT NO. 

NH-A311(3), DISTRICT OF WAILUKU, ISLAND OF MAUl, at the Contracts Office, 

Department of Transportation, 869 Punchbowl Street, Honolulu, Hawaii 96813 and the 

Office of the District Engineer - Maui, 650 Palapala Drive, Kahului, Maui 96732, scheduled 

for 2:00 P.M., January 17, 2002, is hereby POSTPONED UNTIL 2:00 P.M., January 31, 

2002, at which time and place they will be publicly opened and read. 

Advertised: Honolulu Advertiser 
Maui News 
January 14, 2002 

~.~ Brian K. i ai ~nsportation 

NB-1 r1/7102 


